
 
 

 
 

246 W Broadway Boston, MA 02127 
 
January 22, 2025 
 
City of Cambridge Planning Board 
344 Broadway 
Cambridge, MA 02139 
 
RE: 675 W Kendall, Cambridge, Massachusetts  
 
Dear City of Cambridge Planning Board, 
 
Lulu Green is a 5-year-old café and restaurant located in South Boston, serving a plant-based all-natural and 
organic menu featuring bowls and salads, sandwiches, brunch, pastries, espresso drinks, smoothies, organic wine, 
local beer, and craft cocktails. In addition to being family-owned and minority owned, we are a certified woman-
owned business in the City of Boston.  
 
Our first location opened in Boston in 2020. Our business has grown consistently from year-to-year, creating a 
loyal following from Boston and beyond. 
 
675 W Kendall will be our second location. We plan to create an inclusive gathering place, where all are welcome. 
Our quick-service concept gives guests the option to order on-line, at the counter, or at their table via a QR code. 
Our food is designed for dine-in or take-away.  
 
The previous tenant, Plant Pub, had a similar operation to ours and the space’s use and occupancy will remain the 
same, a “Fast Order or Quick-Service Food Establishment”. The building’s structure will remain unchanged, and the 
building’s exterior and exterior windows will remain unchanged. We anticipate updating the existing sign, without 
changing it, in the existing sign light box with our business name, Lulu Green. Please see the included photo. The 
name, Lulu Green, comes from being “remarkably green”.  
 
As we anticipate that this will require approval by the Cambridge Planning Board, we respectfully request that this 
subject be added to the agenda at the next available Planning Board meeting. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, Mary Lattouf, at mary@lulugreen.com or my cell at 
617-460-9925. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary Lattouf 
Co-Founder + Owner 
www.lulugreen.com 

mailto:mary@lulugreen.com
http://www.lulugreen.com/


 
 
 

675 W. Kendall Exterior Existing 

          

 

675 W. Kendall Exterior Proposed 

 

 
 
 



Interior Proposal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 






